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Dear Colleague,

This is a reminder for you to complete the university senate's survey
about the state of the University's research facilities and
infrastructure, if you haven't done so already. The survey aims to
evaluate the current state of infrastructure and conditions under
which research is performed at the University, and to identify
pressing needs.

If you are one of the 238 respondents so far, thank you.

Otherwise, the survey, which is anonymous and should not take more
than 10 to 15 minutes of your time, is located at

https://survey.stonybrook.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=965Hno9

The survey will remain open for another week, until Monday, December
6.

If you have not yet done so, please do take the time to respond. Your
voice is important.

Sincerely,

Fred Walter, University Senate President,
on behalf of the
University Senate Research Committee


